
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orange County 
Telephone Numbers 

District 3 
Commissioner Uribe 

407-836-7350 
Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 
407-836-HELP (4357) 

Emergency 
9-1-1 

Crime Line 
407-423-TIPS (8477) 

Drug Enforcement 
407-521-2400 
Seniors First 

407-292-0177 
Find hurricane and COVID-19 

resources at 
WWW.OCFL.NET 

Orange County 
 Customer Service 

3-1-1 

Orange County, Florida, Quarterly Newsletter 

Azalea Park 
 

 
Safe Neighborhood Association 

A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors… 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, October 1, join us for National Night Out! This national event brings 
neighbors together to have fun and meet first responders. This year we’re 
partnering with the Renacer Foundation, Christ the King Episcopal, Orange 
County Sheriff's Office, and more! Come enjoy fun for the whole family including 
food, a raffle, activities for kids, a fire truck, and different vendors. The event is 
free, and all are welcome! 

This event is hosted by the Azalea Park Safe Neighborhood Association. For more 
information, please reach out to apsnapresident@yahoo.com or follow us on 
Facebook. 

Fall 2024 

 

 

Community Meetings 
2nd Tuesday of each month 
6:30 p.m. at Christ the King 

Episcopal Church 
26 Willow Drive, Orlando, 

Florida 32807 
September 10, 2024 

October 8, 2024 
November 12, 2024 

Check Nextdoor, 
www.OCSafeNeighborhoods.net, 

or apsnapresident@yahoo.com for 
more information. 

 

Celebrating National Good Neighbor Day 
Have fun on your block by celebrating National Good Neighbor Day on 
September 28! Say “Hi" to a neighbor, share a dessert, or host a BBQ 
with those on your block. In a small or big way, take time to get to 
know your neighbors. Visit their website for fun ideas and resources!  

 
 
Need a good reason to say “Hi?” Invite them to attend National Night 
Out with you on October 1. 

Join us for Azalea Park’s National Night Out! 
Tuesday, October 1, 5 p.m. till dark at 26 Willow Drive 

 
 

nationalgoodneighborday.com 
 
 

http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.seniorsfirstinc.org/
tel:407-292-0177
http://www.ocfl.net/
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/
mailto:apsnapresident@yahoo.com
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DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  
IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 
(this message or box will not be printed) 

Dear Neighbors, 
  

August is a time of transition, excitement, and new beginnings as children have returned to school. I'd like to take this 
opportunity to wish all our students, parents, and educators a successful and fulfilling school year ahead. 
 

The back-to-school season is always an exciting time in our community, from the anticipation of new classes to the reuniting 
with friends and the promise of learning new things. To mark this season, we hosted a series of back-to-school events that 
allowed the community to come together, have fun, and get prepared for the academic year ahead. 
 

As we move into the school year, let's remember the importance of maintaining a safe and supportive environment for our 
children. Please be vigilant when driving through school zones. Follow speed limits and watch for children crossing the 
streets. With the increased use of technology, it's crucial to monitor our children's online activities and teach them about 
safe internet practices. 
 

I am confident that this school year will bring wonderful experiences and opportunities for growth for all our students. Let's 
work together to support students and ensure they have a safe, happy, and successful year. 
 
Warm Regards, 

  

A Note From Commissioner Uribe, District 3 
 
 

Apple Android 


